
Ferry Road - stormwater renewal works

What Brick barrel stormwater drain renewal works and traffic management system.

Why The brick barrel stormwater drain running beneath Ferry Road has been identified as having damage,
threatening the structural integrity and water tightness of the drain.

Where 398B Ferry Road extending to 456 Ferry Rd, Woolston

When Monday, 19 February to Friday, 22 March 2024. Monday to Saturday, 7am to 6pm (weather/site
condition dependent).

Contact The contractor is Seipp Construction. Phone 03 660 0315, Monday to Friday, 8am to 5pm.

Details

Our contractor, Seipp Construction, will be installing new 
manholes to accommodate future lining works to renew sections 
of the brick barrel drain running beneath Ferry Road.

The manhole works are necessary to provide access to install 
the new lining. Lining works are due to take place in October 
2024.

While manhole works are underway, traffic management will be 
in place. Two lanes of traffic will be maintained on Ferry Road 
with speed restrictions and cyclists merging. Property access will 
be maintained for most properties. However, directly outside the 
works will be affected with restricted vehicle access.

Safety is our number one priority – and it’s your responsibility, 
too. Stay clear and stay alert. Please keep children and pets at a 
safe distance from the worksite.
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There may be increased
noise, dust and vibrations
during work but it shouldn't
impact on your power,
water, gas or phone
services

Safety is our biggest
priority so please keep
children and pets away
from worksites.

Please put your bins out as
usual before 6am on your
collection day. Our crew
will move and return them
if needed.

Learn more about our
work.

ccc.govt.nz/works

https://www.ccc.govt.nz/works

